








NRCExecSec Resource 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Dear Annette, 

Michael Guastella < michael.guastella@corar.org > 
Wednesday, March 23, 2016 4:39 PM 
NRCExecSec Resource 
[External_Sender] FW: CORAR Comment Letter For NRC Chairman and Commissioners 
CORAR Comment Letter to NRC Chair (3-22-16).pdf 

I want to make sure our comments were received and neglected to include the Exec Sec email 
address in my message yesterday. Please confirm receipt of our comments at your earliest 
convenience. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Michael 
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Council on Radionuclides and Radiopharmaceuticals, Inc 
Michael J. Guastella 
Executive Director 
michael.guastella@corar.org 
Work: (202) 547-6582 
Fax: (202) 547-4658 

From: Michael Guastella <michael.guastella@corar.org> 
Date: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 at 11:04 AM 
To: Annette Vietti-Cook <Annette.Vietti-Cook@nrc.gov> 

Cc: "Parsley, Brian" <Brian.Parsley@cardinalhealth.com>, Schuh James <james.schuh@mallinckrodt.com> 
Subject: CORAR Comment Letter For NRC Chairman and Commissioners 

Dear Annette, 

I hope your week is going well. 

Please find attached a CORAR comment letter for Chairman Burns and the NRC Commissioners 
regarding Training and Experience for AUs of Alpha and Beta Emitters Under CFR 35.390. I kindly 
request that you distribute to Chairman Burns and the Commissioners. 

Please confirm receipt and let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you in advance for your help. 

Kind regards, 
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Michael 
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Council on Radionuclides and Radiopharmaceuticals, Inc 
Michael J. Guastella 
Executive Director 
michael.guastella@corar.org 
Work: (202) 547-6582 
Fax: (202) 547-4658 
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